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It is important that you follow Government

guidelines during the pandemic. The rules

apply to everyone and are designed to

keep you and other safe.

As always, you need to make sure you

wash your hands regularly, allow at least

2m space between yourself and others and

wear a mask in all public settings (if you

can).

Below are the rules that everyone in

England has to follow until the Government

says otherwise (or you may be fined by the

Police)

shop for basic necessities, 
to provide voluntary or charitable services, 
exercise with your household (or support bubble) or one other person, (this should be
limited to once per day, and you should not travel outside your local area).
seek medical assistance or avoid injury, illness or risk of harm (including domestic
abuse)
attend education or childcare - for those eligible

You must not leave, or be outside of your home except where necessary. You may leave the
home to:

Due to the Government's announcement on Monday, all schools and college's have now moved to
remote learning, and therefore our buildings remained closed to all but essential staff (and those
students we have contacted). Please keep in touch with your tutor and check your college emails,

website and Microsoft Teams channels regularly

T H E  N E W
L O C K D O W N  I S  H E R E



Some people can feel isolated and alone

during lockdown but please know you are

not alone. Support staff are still working

hard to provide a great service and can be

contacted via their normal College phone

extension, college email or via TEAMS.

In addition, there are some great websites

and apps that are available to you 24/7

which focus on remaining positive and

provide great advice...Just click on the

name below to be taken to the site.

YOUNGMINDS

THE CALM ZONE

THE MIX

PAPYRUS

ANNA FREUD CENTRE
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Y O U  A R E  N O T  A L O N E

" I t ' s  O K  n o t  t o  b e  O K "

http://www.youngminds.org.uk/
http://www.thecalmzone.net/
http://www.themix.org.uk/
http://www.papyrus-uk.org/
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/




For some people, being at home more can be difficult. You may have extra responsibilities

and it may be hard to balance these with doing your online lessons. If you are a Young

Carer, please contact us to find out how we can support you. Julie and Alison, our Welfare

Officers, work with many organisations to provide support to learners, including:

-Foodbank Vouchers

-Charitable applications for laptops and equipment

-Links to Sefton Young Carers

For more information: julie.coates@southport.ac.uk | awiggins@kgv.ac.uk

 

THE WELFARE TIMES PAGE | 04

S U P P O R T
F O R  
O T H E R
I S S U E S

A R E  Y O U  S A F E ?



W H O  C A N  H E L P  I N  C O L L E G E ?


